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As a result of Pre-Proposal meeting held November 16, 2023, the following clarification is provided 

for the RFP issued on November 10, 2023: 

Question: 

It is my understanding that we are billing the waiver for services. Can you clarify what this 

“management contract” entails? What is that daily rate? Can you clarify what “payment for other 

costs related to those services” entails? 

Response: 
 
The management contract is an agreement between LCBDD and the provider that spells out what 
the daily operations for the individuals and the home will be, who is responsible and an agreement 
of any additional costs that LCBDD will assist with in regards to the individuals or home. 
 
From research with other counties, the daily rate is established by the provider based on the 
following: Projected Costs, Direct Care Costs, Indirect Care Costs, Miscellaneous Costs, Non-
Operational Costs to get a total per Youth cost.  Usually most of this daily rate is covered by the 
waiver – anything not covered by the waiver would be paid by the Board per the management 
contract between the Provider and the Board.  
 
The Board will also enter into a room and board style agreement to cover those type of costs not 
covered by the child’s SSI or family.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


